
12 Days Of Christmas
Since we are in the third day of the twelve, I would like to
share with you my favorite song and video of the season.  I
think it was around last year, but it really got exposure this
year.

https://www.tangents.org/you-tube-videos/12-days-of-christmas/


Since the good doctor made mention of the two songs here is
Josh Groban singing Petit Papa Noel from his glorious Holiday
CD, Noel.



and… Vive la Vent



Greenstuff
Ok, I have to issue a warning for the following post because
admittedly, it’s in poor taste.  And I usually try to write a
family-friendly blog, but the following video has some non-
family friendly content.  If your kids are anything like mine,
they  come  running  when  they  hear  audio  coming  from
the computer.  Too many fun forwards and youtubes of the
DoodleBops  and  Barney,  I  guess.   But  shoo  the  kids  away
and consider yourself warned.  Those of you who find sloppy
drunken  behavior  funny  should  proceed  to  watch  the
following video.  It’s a version of the 12 Days of Christmas
sung by the late comedienne Fay McKay.  In the song, she
replaces all of the presents from the true love with gifts of
liquor, leading to her being completely trashed by the song’s
end.  I heard it when I was a kid; they used to play it on the
radio.  And although I didn’t understand the scope of what was
happening, I knew that the singer was acting goofy and it was
fun  for  a  kid.   So  my  sister  and  I  called  the  song
“Greenstuff” (you’ll know why when you hear the song), and we
made a cassette tape of it.  Oops – I didn’t mean to lose all
you readers who are under the age of twenty (a WHAT tape?). 
On the other hand, maybe you shouldn’t be watching this video
if  you’re  not  old  enough  to  legally  enjoy  alcohol
responsibly.  Thanks to the modern invention called youtube, I
was able to dig up the recording of the song I enjoyed so much
as a kid.  Maybe I shouldn’t admit that, it seems kind of
strange…

The only video I could find of Fay McKay performing the song
was audio/video mismatched, if you know what I mean.  The
audio didn’t match the way her lips were moving, and it was
annoying,  so  I’m  reluctantly  posting  a  different  version

https://www.tangents.org/fun-videos/greenstuff/


instead  – one with a slide show that matches the lyrics. 
Some of the add-ins are funny, while I failed to see the humor
in others.  And I don’t know why they showed the woman on the
table so many times…  maybe she is someone that knows the
youtube poster – how embarrassing.  How does something like
that happen anyway?  See for yourself, if you dare, and don’t
forget to listen to the song:


